
From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: 1/28/2010 4:20:15 PM 
To: 'scr@cpuc.ca.gov' (scr@cpuc.ca.gov); 'agc@cpuc.ca.gov' (agc@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'bsk@cpuc.ca.gov' (bsk@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ctd@cpuc.ca.gov' (ctd@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'kvc@cpuc.ca.gov' (kvc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mflorio@turn.org' (mflorio@turn.org) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Letter Requesting Extension of Time - Approval Letter 

On Thursday, January 28, 2010, Paul Clanon, Executive Director, CPUC, granted 
PG&E's request for Extension of Time to File 2010 Rate Design Window Application and the 
two-part peak time rebate residential rate proposal, which is attached. 

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226 
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